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COUNCIL 

MEETING 

Our December Council 

Meeting is Thursday, 

December 12th at 7 pm. 

Submission deadline: 9 am - 

Wednesday, December 

4th, 2019, per Procedural 

Bylaw #05/17 

 
   

 

SNOW 

CLEARING 

Please keep your vehicles off 

the street so Public Works can 

clear the snow from the 

roads. Thank you.     
 

THE SKATING RINK IS NOW 

FINISHED!  

    FAMILY DART NIGHT  

         

 

2019 was a busy year for the Village 

of Bittern Lake. Not only did we break 

ground on Bateson Street where CC 

valves were upgraded and the new 

accounting software, Muniware was 

implemented but the Village of 

Bittern Lake also completed the 

skating rink on November 23, 2019. 

All the while using federal and/or 

provincial grants!  

Come for a friendly game of 

darts! Friday nights at the Hall for 

$3 per adult. See you there! 

 

Interested in booking the Hall this 

Christmas season? Please call 

Alyssa at (780) 679-8187 or Bailey 

at (780) 679-8486. 

RECYCLING 

GARBAGE 

AREA 

Violaters who dispose of trash 

that is not permitted as per 

bylaw #01/18 , will be fined. 

Please know that we do have 

cameras. Take all other trash 

to the Camrose dump. 
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Peace Officer and Animal Services 

have been patrolling the Village 

periodically.  Please remember to 

keep your pets on your own 

property, and not allow them to 

roam the Village.  Any animal 

found roaming or disturbing the 

peace may be picked up and 

taken to Old MacDonald Kennels.  

There will be charges associated 

with this, especially if they’re not 

already licensed.  

 

 

“It’s the most wonderful 

time of the year!” 
The Village Office will be closed the week of Christmas (23rd to 27th). The 

Office will reopen on December 30 & 31st and close for January 1st.  

Due to renewed 

agreement with the City 

of Camrose, there will be 

new water rates coming 

into effect January 1, 

2020, including a City of 

Camrose Levy. 

  

THINGS TO LOOK OUT  

FOR IN 2020 

 

    

01 
Pet Licenses are due 

before January 30th. 

 

02 
The Office will begin 

accepting Credit & 

Debit Card payments. 

03 
Map and survey work 

will begin shortly. 

 

04 
Ask how you can 

get your utility bills 

emailed to you! 
 


